July 28,2013
148 Sullivan Dr.
Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Sally,
This is the letter you requested over the phone in our conversation dealing with
the mock 5K run I will be staging for a movie I'm shooting.

This event will be held at 1:00 PM — Saturday August 17. I'm optimistic we'll be
out of there by 3:00 PM if no problems arise.

Tentatively the course will be starting and finishing in the parking lot of Central
Baptist Church at the entrance/exit that interfaces to Shepherd's way. The runners will
take a right out of the parking lot and head down Shepherd's Way for no more than two
blocks where the road twists. Most likely we'll just run them a shorter distance and cut.
I'm not sure how many extras will be participating in this run. As soon as we cut for that
scene, a handful will run back the other way to the finish line. We will film a couple of
conversations between two pairs of runners which will require a pickup and a few
moments of being on the street. As soon as possible, we'll dismiss the extras and vacate
the street.

In the event that Central Baptist denies my request (their board meets on
Wednesday, the 31%), we'll use the parking lot at Cumberland Worship Center next the
Genesis Road/Interstate Drive intersection. We would exit the parking lot there onto
Tabor and turn right and go for a couple of blocks.

My phone number is 931-287-0280 and my email address is
aip@donaldjamesparker.com Ilook forward to hearing from you as soon as possible on
the 13th after your meeting. We will be shooting in Fairfield Glade that day.

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter. We have actors coming
from Boston, Chicago, Atlanta, New York, South Carolina, and Kentucky to be in this -
movie, so this is a wonderful opportunity to showcase Crossville and the state of

Tennessee.
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